
 

 

We have got a book extravagance planned for 
World Book Day at Oakwood! On Thursday 7th 
March children will be able to come to school 
dressed as their favourite book character with their 
favourite book to share. See the attached poster for 
costume ideas with clothes you already have at 
home. 

In assembly we will be hearing all about world book 
day, guessing teachers favourite books and having a 
costume parade! We will also be launching our new 
inter-class competition – to see which class reads 
the most words on their REN books. 

 

 

 

During the day we will be having fun completing 
interactive class book quizzes and watching 
inspirational author videos. At the end of the day, 
we will have a parent book sharing session.  

We would like to invite parents to come and share 
our favourite stories on Thursday 7th March at 
2.45pm. Please go to the community entrance to 
sign in. During this time you will get to share a story 
with your child in their classrooms.  

 


